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In preparation of the arrival of Hurricane Dorian to our area, we are requesting that all kayaks
and canoes in town leased spaces be removed immediately.

Any items left as of 10 a.m. Tuesday, Sept. 3, 2019 will be removed by the Town and fees
will apply.

Also per the rental agreement, anyone failing to remove their vessel by the deadline will forfeit
their opportunity  to be entered into the lottery in 2020.

If Town staff must remove your property, a retrieval form will need to be filled out and payment
made at Town Hall prior to retrieving your vessel.

Supporting Documents

Small Vessel Retrieval Form 155.11 KB

https://www.beaufortnc.org/parks/page/small-vessel-removal
https://www.beaufortnc.org/media/3561

